
Dear  Prof. Dr. Nikolai N. Korpan: 
Dear Friend, 
 
 

     What sad news. I have not personally met the Professor Jurgis Bredikis, but 
that does not mean that I am not affected by his departure. 
     I discount that you will be sad, because you are always taking care of us all. 
Thanks for thinking of me. 
     Receive all my affection. 
                                Juana Elida 
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